
Lubavitch Day Camp Summer 2020 COVID-19 Guidelines 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
Our Mission at Lubavitch Day Camp is to ensure the safety and well-being of your child 
while providing them with a fun and fulfilling summer infused with a chassidishe 
varmkiet. During these trying and uncertain times it is imperative that we take extra 
precautions to secure the safety of all campers and staff. All of our guidelines are in 
accordance with CDC, New York State Health Department guidelines as well as 
guidance from local health professionals. Please review them carefully below. 
 
The parent/ legal guardian of every camper will be required to read and sign the 
guidelines below. 
 
  
ARRIVAL AND DISMISSAL:  
 
1. Upon arrival to camp all campers will; 

A. Be screened for temperature. If a child has a temperature of 100 or more, he    
     will not be allowed to come to camp.   
B. Provide parent certification that your child has not been in contact with  
     someone who had or is suspected to have Covid -19. 
C. Your child will be asked to wash his hands.  
 

 2. Parents will not be allowed to exit their vehicle when they drop off or pick up their 
children.  
 
3. We will be asking for advance notice if a parent or guardian must drop off a camper 
late or pick them up early. The parent or guardian will be asked to wait in their car in a 
designated area and the camper will be brought to the car by a staff member. 
 
4. When arriving at the camp, please do not allow your child to leave the car, until a 
staff member screens your child and has given the camper clearance to enter camp.  
 
GROUP SIZE AND INTERACTION: 
 
5. Group sizes will be limited to 10 in accordance with New York State Department of 
Health guidelines.  
 
6. Groups will be having minimal contact with other groups. In short, every group acts 
as an independent “family” for the summer. 
 
7. Any entertainment will only take place outside or in the gym in a large enough area 
for there to be the correct amount of social distancing between every group, and 
between the groups and the performer. 
 



CAMP ACTIVITIES: 
 
8. Off – site trips and swimming are currently on hold based on our specific camp 
situation, New York State Department of Health recommendations, as well as guidance 
from our local health professionals. 
  
Regardless of the above restrictions, we are committed to giving your child an exciting 
and fun filled summer infused with varme, chassidishe chayus, which will leave your 
child with a lifetime of memories.  
 
REFUNDS: 
 
 9. Once camp has begun, if chas vshalom a child cannot participate in camp due to 
Covid 19 related issues, because of but not limited to; 
 
- A child contracts Covid 19. 
- A child comes in contact with someone who has Covid 19.  
- A child needs to quarantine due to the Health Department Guidelines. 
- A bunk needs to quarantine.  
- Day camps are deemed unsafe and closed by the Department of Health. 
 
Lubavitch Day Camp will not refund any camp fees. 
 
This is all written as a precautionary measure, and iyh will not happen.   
 
SAFETY PLAN: 
 
For more details on our safety plan you can read them on ldcmonsey.com under the 
Covid 19 tab.  
  
Parents will be expected to fully cooperate with all the above guidelines and encourage 
their children to take them seriously. 
 
We are fully aware that these guidelines might be modified during the summer season. 
We will notify you of any changes to these guidelines as we adopt them.  
 
You will be required to sign a consent form on the registration portal, in which you agree 
to abide by any and all current and future safety rules put into place during the camp 
season. 
 
Our goal is to ensure a safe, happy and healthy summer experience for each and every 
camper. Looking forward to a wonderful summer. 
 
Rabbi Dovid and Yehudis Volfman 


